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“Developing learners for life” 

Clifford—The Big Red Dog visits Rm 1! 
 

P.E. UNIFORMS—To be returned 
As there are no more school events where the 
students will require their uniforms, can you 
please launder and return to the school office so 
we can do an audit and make any necessary 
orders for 2017.  The uniforms were issued in 
barcoded ziplock bags, if you still have these it 
would be great if you could return them with the 
uniforms as they were issued through our library 
online system.  If you can’t find them, just send 
the clean uniforms back.  If you child has a 
school puffer jacket, please return these too. 

 
SCHOOL POOL KEYS AVAILABLE 

The School Pool is open again, so if 
you would like to purchase a key for 
over the Summer, please let the office 

know.  They are $50 (including a $10 deposit).  
The pool will stay open until about the end of 
March (depending on water temperature). 
 

Weetbix Tryathlon Tickets to give away! 
We have 7 Weetbix Kiwikids Tryathlon entry tickets to 
give away, we were awarded these as a prize from 
the 2015 draw.  These complimentary entries will 
grant you free entry into the event in Rotorua on 
Sun 4th December.  The minimum age is 7 years 
old.  You will be taking part as a Waikite Valley 
School student.  If you would like a ticket or two, 
please contact the office.  First in will get them! 
 

Teresa Topp 
PRINCIPAL 

Waikite Valley School 
EMAIL:principal@waikitevalley.school.nz 
 

 

Friday 2nd December 

 Room 4 sharing assembly—2.15pm 
 

Sunday 4th December—Weetbix Kiwikids 
Tryathlon in Rotorua 
 

Monday 5th December—Last BOT meeting for 
the year—6.30pm 
 

Wednesday 7th December—9am—PTA meeting 
 

Thursday 8th December—OPEN DAY—
Waikite Valley School Classrooms open for the 
parents/caregivers/whanau to come along and 
look at the learning in the classrooms. Reports 
handed out to parents when they visit their 
children in their classes. :) 
 

 

Wednesday 14th December—6pm start— Stop 
Motion Movie Premiere (ALL CLASSES) and 
end of year PRIZEGIVING 
 

Thursday 15th December—Last day of 2016 
school year 

A huge thank you to Pip Negus for      
organising an awesome supper at our    
Casino Night  

Thank you to those families that were 
able to help by providing a plate for the supper 

Thanks to Pip Negus for organising the Book Fair—and 
thank you to those who volunteered to help run it! 

Welcome to Charlotte 
Hornby!  Our newest    
entrant to Room 1 :)    
Happy 5th Birthday  

Charlotte. 



Congratulations to Daniel Muller for handling 
his calf so well & competing at a number of A&P 

shows with outstanding results.  Well done! 

Room 3 Sharing Assembly 



CLUSTER ATHLETICS 2016 



 


